
 
 

 

 

14 January 2025 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Invitation to KS5 Business, Economics, and Law Trip to San Francisco, USA – February 2026 
 
We are thrilled to announce an exciting educational opportunity for our KS5 Business, Economics, and Law 
students: a five-night trip to San Francisco, California, USA in February 2026. This trip is designed to provide 
students with a unique insight into the world of business, technology, and law while exploring one of the most 
innovative cities in the world. 
 
Trip Details: 

● Dates: February 2026 (exact dates to be confirmed) 

● Cost: Approximately £2100 per student 

● Inclusions: 

○ Five nights’ accommodation 

○ Breakfast and dinner provided 

○ Private coach transportation 

○ All planned activities and tours 

 

Itinerary Highlights: 
● Day 1: Explore Fisherman’s Wharf and enjoy dinner in the city 

● Day 2: Visit the Dandelion Chocolate Factory, Silicon Valley, and the Computer History Museum 

● Day 3: Tour Alcatraz, the Jelly Belly Factory, and the Golden Gate Bridge 

● Day 4: Explore the Tech Interactive, Intel Museum, and Stanford University 

● Day 5: Take a Golden Gate Bridge Cruise before returning to the UK 

 

Expression of Interest 
A small, refundable deposit of £20 is required to confirm your interest in this trip. Once we have gathered initial 
numbers, we will provide further details regarding payment schedules and next steps. If you are eligible for the 
16-19 bursary, we can look into providing some assistance with the cost once deposits have been paid. 
 
This trip represents a fantastic opportunity for students to broaden their horizons, deepen their understanding of 
the subjects they study, and engage in enriching cultural experiences. We hope your child will join us on this 
unforgettable educational adventure. If you would like your child to participate or have any questions, please 
contact Ms Benjamin (ebenjamin@sackvilleschool.org.uk) or have your child speak to their teacher. We kindly ask 
that expressions of interest and deposits be submitted by Saturday 15 February 2025. 
 
Thank you for your support, and we look forward to an exciting trip ahead. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ms Benjamin 
CTL of Business, Economics and Law 
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